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October 19, 2020

Dear Families,

As part of our ongoing effort to stop the spread of COVID-19, and ensure the health and safety of our community, random testing of staff and students will be conducted in New York City public schools. According to the guidance from New York State, our school is located in a geographic zone that requires weekly testing. This testing frequency will continue until New York State modifies the zone requirements or lifts it all together. This email is to notify you that our school is scheduled for weekly testing any day this week from Tuesday, October 20th to Friday, October 23rd.  We apologize for the short notice, but this is the time frame we were recently provided.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely,
Jeanne Fagan

